
The Montclair Seahawks swim 
team will be starting their  

38th season at the  
Montclair Country Club.  

 
Practices start the week of  
May 28th and include seven 

swim meets throughout  
June and July.  

 
The team is run by parent  

volunteers and is proud to have 
Coach Kelly coming back for  

another season.  

Open House May 9, 2013 6:30 to 8:30pm @  

Montclair Country Club 

 
The fee is $70 per  

swimmer plus the cost 
of the team swimsuit.   

 
You must also have an active  

membership at either the   
Montclair Country Club or 

Southlake pool to join. 

 

 
 

Register today @ 
www.montclairseahawks.com 


